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May 12,2006 

VIA -BAND DELIVERY 
Ms. Blanca S. Bayb, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: 
Intent to Request Confidential Classification 

Docket No. 060225-E1 - Florida Power & Light Company's Notice of 

Dear Ms. Bayb: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company ("FPL") are the original 
and two (2) copies of FPL's Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification. FPL seeks 
confidential treatment of documents provided in response to Staffs lSt Set of Requests for 
Production of Documents No. 9 in the above referenced docket. 

In accord with Rule 25-22.006(3)(a), FPL requests confidential treatment of the 
information submitted for filing in a separate, sealed folder marked "CONFIDENTIAL" enclosed 
with t h s  letter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you or your Staff have any questions 

CW' .--zegarding this filing. 
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Florida Power & Light Company’s 
Petition to Determine Need for West County Energy) 
Center Units 1 and 2 Electrical Power Plants 

1 Docket No. 060225-E1 

) 
) Filed: May 12,2006 

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO REQUEST CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION 

Pursuant to Florida Administrative Code Rule 25-22.006(3)(a), Florida Power & Light 

Company (“FPL”) files this Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification related to 

documents provided in response to Staffs 1st Set of Requests for Production of Documents No. 

9 in the above-referenced docket. FPL, pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(3)(a), requests confidential 

handling of the documents enclosed in the attached envelope labeled “CONFIDENTIAL.” The 

confidential documents contain or constitute the contract FPL has entered into with Gulfstream 

for additional natural gas transportation for the two proposed units at the West County Energy 

Center. 

Respectfully submitted, 

R. Wade Litchfield, Esquire 
Bryan Anderson, Esquire 
Natalie F. Smith, Esquire 
Attomeys for Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, Florida 33408 
Telephone: jf3 1-69 1-7 1 0 1 
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-@- Natalie F. Smith 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the above-referenced document 
has been furnished by United States Mail this 12'h day of May, 2006 to the following: 

Katherine E. Fleming, Esquire 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Gerald L. Gunter Building 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
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